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 “AARAMBH” 
(The closure of one season and the onset of the other)  

     

Announcement About Date  
 

Dear Students, 
 
 
 

 

We are thrilled to announce the grand event 
Aarambh for Batch 2024-2026 will be organized 
on Thursday, 25th July 2024.  
 

We encourage all students to attend this 
important event as it marks the beginning of your 
journey with us at the Pune Institute of Business 
Management.  
 

This is your moment to shine and showcase your 
hidden talents!  
 

More details will be shared soon 
  
 

Together We Know We Can!!! 
 

Thanking you, 

 
 
Asst. Director          
 

Pune Institute of Business Management 


